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Busy, Busy, Busy...

Preparations are busily being made for the new school year. Of
particular importance to many is the status of your family Smart
Tuition account. Please know that the rollover has taken place
and all families should be receiving "Welcome letters" for the
new year. 

For those who traditionally pay their tuition in full, a reminder
that the payment is due by August 1st. Checks may be mailed to
the school or may be dropped off during open office hours.

Families who incurred Extended Day costs during the final
month of the 2016/2017 school year should have seen a July bill
via Smart. Please be certain those charges are paid; families
who are carrying an extended bill come August will not be able
to use morning or after care until that bill is paid.

Kudos to all of those students in grades 1-8 who have started
their summer math assignments! All registered students should
have their login information at this point.

For all students at Holy Spirit - do not forget there are reading
assignments as well.

A reminder that July 15th is the last day for ordering school

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y4b4gIM2iboFeBNqTGaWUFyxVobcwEmHqoEK74s0UhJT6qh_C5kuv06luq_XJhRdcRfn_YfpjAV8bV5oyjFWeF038witpKKQXGJtIv0DXRIZB1BhGd3rPafUE06geHekKLXzAkCnGxCeFmUs-d1PqBjaHIwzt9xgBHY2wjVpWTM8mlWBVr2NXA==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y4b4gIM2iboFeBNqTGaWUFyxVobcwEmHqoEK74s0UhJT6qh_C5kuv0oBQ0ovXf3RUfmq0mBA8DYPytXioHjYEgciaiu3gpOJLrSyXeuhOdVtZv5JssILYYF1UfYzriZSr1UpC72TXFrxIRRtUUBAlrpvGj_eVVkcdCXbvBcQNFK4WUBs_iIKKA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y4b4gIM2iboFeBNqTGaWUFyxVobcwEmHqoEK74s0UhJT6qh_C5kuv9QLZj6KV9wN2D6CXNDsbAnOtYgZGGNq3ahnuy4C7QMG73DIs5mcIvN_EdpAJxtDHe_R2thSnTPGsPKvctvH3iuKmYop5A-3s6di2sbtiEVsluqcdDhEeoqnnbxaCtrVgCmgaI0JHgRKlRPUcesb6WU=&c=&ch=


supplies via EPI. Please see the information below. 

We have quite a number of students who are in need of
providing medical documentation to the clinic. Please remember
that all forms and proof of vaccinations MUST be provided
prior to students returning to school. Don't delay - make that
doctor appointment today!

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________

Summer reading assignments are now posted to
the school website under the Student

Resources tab.

IXL math assignments were included with your
student's report card.
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